

Listening

- 1  1.03 Listen to Carla speaking about her two homes. Then choose the correct words. (10 marks)

- The house in Manchester is **quiet / big / modern**.
- There's a big **table / desk / chair** in the house in Manchester.
- In the New York flat there's a **microwave / washing machine / table** in the kitchen.
- There are **/ mirrors / posters / pictures** on the walls in the New York flat.
- Carla thinks her home in New York is **old / big / quiet**.

Vocabulary

- 2 Complete the sentences with the furniture and rooms words in the box. (10 marks)

bathroom washing machine wardrobe bed bookcase cupboards desk kitchen mirror sofa

- My dresses and coats are in my _____.
- I sleep in a big _____.
- My books are in my _____.
- The microwave is in the _____.
- I look at myself in a _____.
- The shower is in the _____.
- I sit on the _____ and watch TV.
- I do my homework at my _____.
- There are lots of _____ in the kitchen.
- I wash my clothes in the _____.

- 3 Choose the correct words. (10 marks)

- We **do / tidy / make** the vacuuming on Saturdays.
- I **make / clean / do** the ironing in the evening.
- Luke sometimes **takes / makes / does** omelettes for breakfast.
- I don't **do / make / tidy** my bed every day.
- I usually **do / have / go** dinner at seven o'clock.

- She **does / makes / has** a shower every day.
- I **do / tidy / make** my bedroom when mum asks me to.
- I usually **tidy / clear / take** the table after dinner.
- We **tidy / clean / make** the floor once a week.
- I **have / make / go** a bath on Sunday mornings.

Language focus

- 4 Complete the sentences using present continuous forms. (14 marks)

not sleep sit take write chat not have not watch

- My friends _____ on the sofa.
- Mum _____ the dog for a walk.
- He _____ in bed.
- I _____ an email.
- Tom _____ to friends on the internet.
- They _____ breakfast now.
- I _____ a film at the moment.

- 5 Write questions and short answers using the present continuous. (12 marks)

where / you / go *Where are you going?*

- 1 why / Laura / run / now

- 2 what / you / do / today

- 3 he / make / dinner / at the moment

Yes, _____.

- 4 they / study / right now

No, _____.

- 6 Choose the correct forms. (4 marks)

- We **like / are liking** animals.
- I **do / am doing** the washing-up at the moment.
- My mum **is reading / reads** right now.
- They hardly ever **are cleaning / clean** the car.

Unit 2 test

Test B

- 7 ★★★ Write sentences. Use the present simple or present continuous form of five of the verbs in the box. (10 marks)

do ride go have play put wear

- 1 Klaus / tennis / at the moment

- 2 Bella / a red hat / today

- 3 they / surfing / every summer

- 4 right now / Jess / her bike / to the beach

- 5 we / usually / breakfast / at 7 a.m.

Reading

- 8 Read the text. Then match questions 1–5 with the paragraphs A–D. One paragraph matches two questions. (10 marks)

MY AMAZING HOME

A I'm Maisie Brown and I live in a very unusual home in the USA. Most of my house is under the ground. The house isn't very big. It's got a small kitchen at the front and next to that is a living room, with two comfortable sofas. At the back of the house are the bathroom and the bedroom.

B I live here with my husband, Brett. He's in the kitchen at the moment. I usually do the cooking, but Brett's cooking today because I'm writing this blog.

C One good thing about being underground is that the house is naturally warm. It uses solar energy to heat water, and that works well. I also love the house because it's really beautiful. Friends love to visit us!

D Of course, not everything is perfect. The house is quite dark because there are only three windows at the front of the house. We've got a lot of lamps!

- 1 Where is the house? _____
- 2 What is good about the house? _____
- 3 What rooms has Maisie's house got? _____
- 4 Are there any problems with the house? _____
- 5 What are the people who live in the house doing right now? _____

Communication

- 9 Complete the dialogue with five of the expressions in the box. (10 marks)

five minutes think suppose
but later can the moment

- A Vicky, (1) _____ you make your bed, please?
- B Yes, (2) _____, OK? I'm busy at (3) _____. I want to finish this magazine!
- A Vicky, you need to make your bed now!
- B I'll do it in (4) _____, I promise.
- A I (5) _____ so, but please don't forget!

Writing

- 10 Complete the sentences with *and*, *but* or *because*. (5 marks)

It's very big, *but* not very modern.

- 1 There's a mirror _____ and a lamp.
- 2 I don't mind doing the shopping, _____
I hate doing the ironing.
- 3 I'm running _____ I'm late.
- 4 It's got a big garden _____ a swimming pool.
- 5 I like this sofa _____ it's comfortable.

- 11 Write about a house that you know. Use the ideas to help you. (5 marks)

Paragraph 1: Is the house in a city, town or village?

Paragraph 2: What rooms has it got? What is in the rooms?

Paragraph 3: Which people are in the house? What are they doing right now?

Paragraph 4: What are the good and bad things about the house?

Total marks: Listening _____ / 10
Vocabulary _____ / 20 Language focus
_____ / 40 Reading _____ / 10
Communication _____ / 10 Writing _____ / 10
TOTAL _____ / 100